



Dear members, dear friends,

At the end of 2021 there was a remarkable event that we would like to tell you about. Sophie Ergo -one of our younger members and a student at Aloha College- had a wonderful idea: she asked all students at Aloha College to donate non-perishable food for the families we support. This had a great response, so much so, that it took several trips to take all the donations to the church at La Campana. The teachers and students at Aloha College worked together to collect the gifts and the Aloha Golf Club team ensured a smooth delivery to the Church. Sincere THANKS to all involved and especially to Sophie, whose initiative at Christmas brought great joy to those who are not so privileged.





Pascal Ergo <worldside@worldside.eu>

## Christmas Jumper Day / Día del Jersey Navideño

13 December 2021 at 17:45





Donations will be picked up at the school entrance gates (All three entrances) in the morning of the 17th

## **TOURNAMENT**

Hooray! We get to organise another tournament and hopefully this time with less covid restrictions. Please save 23 April 2022 in your diary as an important date! It will again be a mixed scramble. Your guests are most welcome. The generosity of Aloha Golf Club will provide us with an important source of income, as all proceeds from the day (green fee, entry fee, buggy-hire) will be forwarded to Aloha Cares. We can justifiably say that Aloha is one of the few, if not the only golf club that has set up its own charity for families in need with the support of the members and the club. Through your participation, everyone becomes part of this wonderful institution.

More details coming soon, we are looking forward to a wonderful day, hopefully with the best weather.

Stay well everyone!

Kind regards



Cristina & Joachim von Kyaw

Heinz and Lilo Goesswein